
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on January 9 th.  Board members 
present were Myron, Gary, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Emery Heath and Chris 
Beadles.

Agenda was approved as presented by Gary with a 2nd by Myron,

Secretaries’ report was read and approved by Gary with a 2nd by Myron.

Treasurers report beginning balance was $63,912.20 with deposits of $15,061.14 and bills of $2,825.29 
leaving an ending balance of $76,148.05. Treasurer’s report was approved by Gary with a 2nd by Myron.

Approved and paid bills

Supervisors report

1. Myron met with Verizon engineer and the surveyor they are predicting that the soonest a tower 
will be put up in our area is August.

Road Work-NA

Residence Concerns-NA

Correspondence-went through

Old Business-NA

New Business-NA

Next meeting was set for February 13th.


